
incerely, 

409 EAST MAIN STREET, MADISON, WI 53703 

March 2, 1990 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold Weisberg: 

Many thanks for your interesting letter 
of February 25, with enclosures. I have 
forwarded the entire correspondence to Dennis 
Bernstein, the co-author of the article in 
our MarchjVue, who is conti 	ng •to work on - 
various aspects of the Ir- -cont .a affair. 

Erwin Knoll 
Editor 
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608/257-4626 


